
Tuesday 21st November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

To support our learning about Rocks, Year 3 will have the opportunity to explore the Natural History
Museum.

The trip will take place on Thursday 30th November 2023.

We will be travelling by Southeastern rail and the District line to the museum. School lunches will be
provided. Please ensure that your child comes to school with: appropriate footwear for walking, a
waterproof jacket, a water bottle and their backpack for carrying their school lunches.

There is no cost for this trip.

Kind regards,

Miss Gray and Mrs Lewandowska

___________________________________________________________________________

My child _______________________ in _______________________ has permission to attend the Year 3

trip to the Natural History Museum on Thursday 30th November 2023.

Name: ____________________________ Signed:______________________________
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